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Supporting  
John’s Campaign 

Due to the busy nature of the            
hospital we kindly ask that all 
other visitors/ relatives of       
patients try to stay within          
normal visiting hours of the 
ward. Please speak to ward 
staff for further details on                  
visiting hours. 
 
For more information on John’s 
Campaign please contact: 
 
Nurse Consultant for Older                
People email:  
 
marie.honey@sthk.nhs.uk  
 
Or 
 
Dementia & Delirium Nurse     
Specialist email:       
 
lauren.hanson@sthk.nhs.uk 

Whiston Hospital 

Warrington Road, 

Prescot, Merseyside, L35 5DR 

Telephone: 0151 426 1600 



If you are caring for someone 
who is currently in hospital, you 
may find this a very worrying 
and stressful time. 
 
St Helens and Knowsley 
Teaching Hospital NHS Trust 
would like to work in                       
partnership with carers to    
support the person you care 
for. 
 
If you are the main carer, we 
want you to know that you have 
the right to stay with the person 
you care for throughout the day 
or night on our ward. 
 
However, we understand that 
this may not be possible for all 
carers and should not be seen 
as a duty or responsibility. 
 

 

How can we help? 
 
If you are a carer for someone 
on the ward, please tell a      
member of our staff. 
 
They will be able to give you a 
‘Forget me not’ card.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The details on the ‘Forget me 
not’ card will help us to          
understand and remember what 
is important to the person who is 
being cared for. 
 
The staff on the ward will also 
be able to give you a ‘carers’ 
pass’.  
 
If you show this pass to ‘The 
Spice of Life’ restaurant staff, 
you will receive discount at the 
till for your food and beverages.  
 

Parking 
 
Concessions are available to 
patients and visitors that are       
required to regularly attend          
either hospital. A weekly pass 
costing £12 can be purchased. 
These passes will have                  
unlimited use for a full 7 day          
period. 
 
Support Services 
 
Caring for someone can be     
rewarding but also difficult, and 
it is important that you as a  
carer receive the correct  
support.  
 
If you are a carer please let a 
member of staff know. There are 
lots of things we can do to help 
support you including               
completing a carers passport.  
 


